
 

 

 

 

July 31, 2020 

Katolec Corporation  

 

 

Beware of Fake, Scam and Phishing Email 

 

We have recently become aware that somebody is sending fake, phishing and spoof emails with the 

company name KATOLEC, and/or the names of KATOLEC officers and employees. 

Please note that KATOLEC has absolutely nothing to do with these email messages. 

 

The e-mails ask recipients to reply or click to the sender, but doing so could put you risks such as virus 

infection or leakage of important information. 

Please beware of Fake, Scam and Phishing e-mail. 

 

If you would like to confirm any messages, please contact us through the link below. 

 

Contact info  

https://www.katolec.com/english/form/Contact 

 

https://www.katolec.com/english/form/Contact

